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purchased new carpet and all the elevators will be re-carpeted over the next two 

weeks. Rudd will look into the passibility of providing more lighting in the 

elevators. 

Jan Parks and Jim Thomas from Community Service Council discussed the 
Underage Drinking Report. Park's said the primary intent of the report is to 

stimulate thinking and increase public awareness about the extent of the 

problem. Their goal is to generate activities and mobilize the community around 
the issue that we need to create an environment, both political and social, that 

does not accept underage drinking. Underage drinking impacts the jail system, 
teen suicide, teen pregnancy, and child abuse. The following are 

recommendations from the Tulsa Drug Strategy Coalition: 

- Lower county parks’ winter curfew hours. 

- Provide weekend staff year round at county parks. 

- Require server training of individuals serving beer 

at park festivals and special events. 

- Continue to increase the visibility of law enforcement 

at county parks on weekends and week days from 3:30 to 

curfew. 

Selph agreed with the increased visibility of law enforcement at the county 

parks and he believes the Sheriff's Office has made a diligent effort to 
increase visibility. 

Thomas discussed the creation of a Youth Commission, which they would like 

to see become a coordinated effort between the county, city, and school system. 

Thomas and Parks will come back to the Board in March with a completed plan and 

would be able to detail what the county's involvement would be. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:05 p.m. 
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